TOWN OF HARWICH
ADDENDUM NO. 2 TO REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

62 Route 28
Harwich, Massachusetts
The Request for Proposals (“RFP”) issued by the Town of Harwich on June 28, 2023 for the above-referenced project is hereby clarified and/or modified as reflected in this Addendum No. 2.  Other than as amended herein, the RFP remains unchanged.  

Preference for Workforce Housing
The Town’s preference is for workforce rental housing, i.e., housing for persons who earn too much to qualify for traditional subsidized housing, but are still burdened by high market rents.  The Premises will be conveyed subject to a restriction, enforceable by the Town, requiring the units to be used for workforce housing in perpetuity.

Number of Units

There is no minimum number of units, however, the Town will give a preference to a proposal that maximizes the number of units in the proposed development.

Ground Penetrating Radar Report; Title Report
The Town has a ground penetrating radar report, indicating the location of the burial sites at the Premises.  The Town has had a title search conducted on the Premises.  These reports are both available to interested parties, upon request.


Due Date for Proposals
In accordance with Addendum No. 1 to the Request for Proposals issued July 26, 2023, the due date for responses is extended to Thursday, August 31, 2023.









July 27, 2023
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 2
